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16 October 2017 

 
 
Mr Gerry McInally 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Select Committee on Red Tape 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra  ACT   2600 
 
By email: redtape.sen@aph.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Mr McInally  

Re: Effect of restrictions and prohibitions on business (red tape) on the economy and community 

Thank you for your letter dated 26 September 2017 inviting the Pharmacy Board of Australia (the Board) to 
make a submission in relation to the inquiry into the effect of red tape on pharmacy rules.  I note that the 
due date for the submission was Thursday 5 October 2017, and thank you for the extension until 19 
October 2017. 

This submission provides some brief background on the National Registration and Accreditation Scheme 
(the National Scheme), and then some comments on harmonisation of the legislation relevant to the 
practice of pharmacy.  

Background to the National Registration and Accreditation Scheme  

The National Registration and Accreditation Scheme (the National Scheme) commenced operation on 1 
July 2010 as an outcome of the Council of Australian Government’s reform program. It created a national 
registration and accreditation scheme for health practitioners through legislation passed in each state and 
territory, which established the Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency (AHPRA) and 14 National 
Boards.  

AHPRA is the national organisation responsible for implementing the National Scheme across Australia, in 
partnership with the 14 National Boards:  

• Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Health Practice Board of Australia  
• Chinese Medicine Board of Australia  
• Chiropractic Board of Australia  
• Dental Board of Australia  
• Medical Board of Australia  
• Medical Radiation Practice Board of Australia  
• Nursing and Midwifery Board of Australia  
• Occupational Therapy Board of Australia  
• Optometry Board of Australia  
• Osteopathy Board of Australia  
• Pharmacy Board of Australia  
• Physiotherapy Board of Australia  
• Podiatry Board of Australia  
• Psychology Board of Australia  

The National Scheme aims to protect the public by ensuring that only suitably trained and qualified 
practitioners are registered. It also facilitates workforce mobility across Australia; the provision of high-
quality education and training of health practitioners; and rigorous assessment of overseas-trained 
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